

Rolling Prairie Elementary School May 2023

BULLDOG NEWS WOOF-WOOF

Principal:

Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.

P: 219-778-2018

E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

method the

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Next week is Staff Appreciation
Week! I want to encourage you to
do something special for our
staff. Students can make a card
or create a bookmark. Families
can write a kind note or send an
email. This is the perfect time to
show staff how much we love
and appreciate them. I feel so
lucky to work alongside such a
dedicated group of individuals
who always put our kids first.

Dr. Moore, Principal

CHECK IT OUT!

 \square

<u>Click here</u> to view our district's website



Come work with us! <u>Click here</u> to view employment opportunities at NPUSC.

IMPORTANT DATES TO KNOW

5/8-5/12 Staff Appreciation Week

5/15 - Field Day

5/24 - 5th grade graduation & Students Last Day

2023/2024 School Year

8/9 - Back to School Night

8/10 - First Day of School

Jelebelele

Rolling Prairie Elementary School May 2023 method the

WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE? BULLDOG BUDDY READING & WRITING DAY K, 1, & 2 CLASSROOMS PARTNERED UP WITH 3, 4, & 5 CLASSROOMS



Rolling Prairie Elementary School May 2023 MALLE MARKET

Jeleber

WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE? SPIRIT WEEK IS NEXT WEEK

Monday: Pajama day-wear your favorite school appropriate pajamas

Tuesday: Students/Teacher Switch Day-students dress like teachers and teachers dress like students

Wednesday: Decades Day-dress from your favorite decade!

Thursday: Sports Day-wear your gear from any sport you play or your favorite team

Friday: Neon Day- wear neon clothes

Jelelelele

Rolling Prairie Elementary School May 2023



We want to thank our families for their support throughout this school year. You volunteered your time, sent in donations, and supported our school's mission by partnering with us.

Graduation Class of 2030



Our 5th graders will be graduating on May 24th @9:45 a.m.
Invitations have been

distributed

Please make sure to RSVP

PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS

If you would like to contact our PTO, please email them at rollingprairiepto@gmail.com

Click Here to like our Facebook
page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The
Bulldogs

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!



KEEP GOING AND KEEP GROWING!